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October 1, 2018 
 
Via Hand Delivery 
Senator Paul G. Campbell, Jr., Co-Chairman 
Representative G. Murrell Smith, Jr., Co-Chairman 
Public Service Authority Evaluation and Recommendations Committee  
Post Office Box 142 
Columbia, South Carolina 29202 
 
RE: Public Service Authority - Fort Watson Revolutionary War Memorial  
 
Dear Co-Chairmen: 
 
The purpose of this correspondence is to share information, obtained as part of the legislative oversight process, which may be 
of interest to the Public Service Authority Evaluation and Recommendations Committee. 
 
The House Legislative Oversight Committee is reviewing the Department of Parks, Recreation, and Tourism.  Recently, the 
Executive Subcommittee leading this review has been informed the Department no longer maintains the Fort Watson 
Revolutionary War Memorial.  Instead, this landmark, on the National Register of Historic Places, is the property of the Public 
Service Authority.  Maintaining the public’s access to this landmark is an issue of importance. 
 
Thank you for your leadership in evaluating and making recommendations relating to the Public Service Authority.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gary E. Clary 
Executive Subcommittee Chair 

 
cc: Executive Subcommittee  
 Director Duane Parrish, S.C. Department of Parks, Recreation, and Tourism 


